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There have been 15 successful gardening sessions, two open days and over 240 visitors have 

come to the garden this year.   We have experienced weather that has been challenging to 

both the vegetables and gardeners—snow in February, drought in early summer and then rain.  

Then at the final session of the year, the soil was frozen so the hardy gardeners cleared 

leaves, chatted while eating mince pies and looked forward to gardening in the new year.  The 

year’s vegetable successes were the onions, potatoes, chard and pasnips that are still growing. 
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Your feedback is welcome 
Please give the garden group committee your  

feedback about this growing year at the          

community garden. We would like to know what you 

liked, what you think needs improving, suggestions 

for fruit and vegetable crops to be grown and/or    

activities that you’d like to see happen next year. 

All your comments are very welcome! 

Please email to: leemanorcg@gmail.com 

News: Funding for 2013 and the Garden Lease 
There is good news for the community garden for 2013 as the garden group has been awarded 

funds from the Lee Green Assembly Mayor’s Fund.  This will cover the costs of the public  

liability insurance for next year and some other garden resources—thank you to the Assembly. 

The committee have requested an extension to the community garden lease from LB Lewisham.  

The current lease expires in February 2013 so we hope to receive word soon on the new one.  

Thank you for your 

support during the 

gardening year and 

we wish you a 

Happy Christmas! 

First community gardening sessions in 2013 
Sunday 3rd February at 10:30am—12 noon 

Sunday 3rd March at 10:30am—12 noon 

Sunday 24th March at 10:30am—12 noon 

Please come along, everyone is welcome to visit and to help in the garden.   The garden is at the 

rear of 94 Burnt Ash Road SE12 8PY  and the garden gate is on Micheldever Road. 

Please note there is no session in January 2013. 


